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Doniphan Co to Hold Drive-Thru Flu Shot Clinic

(KNZA)--The Doniphan County Health Department will hold their annual drive-thru flu shot clinic
on Thursday, September 26th.

The clinic will take place from 10 to 6 in the parking lot of the Troy Community Building on Last
Chance Road.

The public is advised to complete a consent form prior to the drive thru. The consent form is
available on their website at www.dpcountyks.com or you may pick one up at local banks and
senior citizen centers in Doniphan County.

The Center for Disease Control and Prevention recommends everyone 6 months and older gets a flu
shot.
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